Middle Chare Medical Group
Patient Participation Group Meeting
                  Thursday 5th December
Attendance:

Susan Burns (Medicine Manager), Mrs McArthur (patient), Mrs Proctor (patient) Mr & Mrs McPhail (patient), Mr Docherty (patient), Mr Simpson (patient), Mrs Dover (patient), Mr Fagan (patient), Mr Haynes patient, Mr Cavanagh (patient),
Apologies: Mr Brewis (patient), Rebecca Hutchinson (Practice Manager), Mr Owens (patient),  Mrs Vasey (patient)
1. Meeting minutes
Asked about no email being sent to attendees, this was then said these are available on the practice website for all patients to see
2. Compliments
Was mentioned that both the registrar and NP were very professional and sorted issues out very professionally
3. Patient Access
Was discussed about the changes to the way access is now given to patients, explained this was due the changes brought in regarding GDPR.
4. Policy for PPG meeting

Discussed the policy and the principles, went through all points and discussed what some would mean and that some we are already doing but needed explaining. Discussion re nominations of chair, secretary and vice chairperson, it was thought that the Chair and secretary should be practice staff so Rebecca and Susan were nominated to take these roles and then the group nominated James Fagan as vice chair and this was seconded for election to the post. It was then mentioned that the names of the group should be available so other patients know who they can speak to either patients or staff.

. 

 Next Meeting date Thursday 5th March 2020 
